

Six presidents attend when the Haysville Branch celebrated the 75th Anniversary of the founding of the Women's Institute on February 15, 1972. From left — Mrs. Cameron Honderich, Pres. Haysville Branch; Mrs. H. T. Milroy, Pres. South Waterloo District; Mrs. Howard Weicker, Pres. Guelph Area; Mrs. Harvey Noblitt, Pres. F.W.I.O.; Mrs. E. V. Fulton, Pres. F.W.I.C., and Mrs. Olive Farquharson, Pres. A.C.W.W.

Anniversaries

River Valley — Members were given a review of the history of the founding and early years of the Women's Institute. At another meeting pictures of Mrs. McKinley Morden the only living charter member of the first Women's Institute were shown.

Havelock Branch. Reading of Editorials from Home and Country pertaining to anniversary celebrations of former years was a feature of the branch celebration.

Bentpath. A display of old pictures books and other material concerning the Women's Institute was on display along with the Tweedsmuir History when the branch held its anniversary celebrations.

Bluewater — Many members wore costumes of the 1897 era when the 75th Anniversary was celebrated. Each member introduced herself, told the history of her costume and displayed a treasured heirloom.

Gore Bay. When this branch celebrated the 75th Anniversary with a casserole supper every member, except one, attended with her husband.

Walter's Falls — When the branch celebrated their 75th Anniversary a review of the branch activities since its founding in 1908 and a showing of slides taken in Grey County were part of the program.